
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

July 2021 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

 

1st - Norma  

13th – Joan 

28th – Maria  

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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July 2021 Entertainment 

EXTERNAL ACTIVITIES 

1st – Leona – 2-3pm 

29th – Gavin - Singing life story songs – 2-3pm 

 

IN-HOUSE ACTIVITIES 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

Resident Visits 

It’s wonderful for our residents to be able to have visits. To enable us to 

be able to accommodate your preferred date and time we would 

recommend booking early (7 days in advance) 

Many thanks for your co-operation. We look forward to seeing you 

soon! 



Getting to know our staff  

 

In the spotlight this month.... 

 “Employee of the Month” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Angela 

 



 

  



  
 

 

 





 



 
 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 



Rosa’s Round Up 
Hi all, 

June saw the first of our musical collaborations, a song written 

especially for Shirley Ann about her life story – Shirley Ann was thrilled 

at the performance and recognised it as her song – her family loved it 

too – Gavin had all the residents up and dancing to “These boots are 

made for walking” – he has chatted to a couple of other residents this 

month and will be singing their songs at the end of July.  Some of the 

residents stayed in the garden that day and had their lunch outside; 

they said it felt like they were having a pub lunch under umbrellas. 

Some of our lovely staff have brought their dogs in for the residents to 

see, it’s such a treat to see their smiling faces, I know a lot of people 

here miss their pets so much and have  been unable to have visits from 

our therapy dog because of Covid. 

We have been very grateful for ‘Octopus for a Preemie’ for their lovely 

donations of handmade tactile octopus! The residents loved them – 

they are great for those who like fiddle toys – also we’ve had some 

more hand knitted blankets from the ‘blankets for me’ project for a 

couple of our newer residents – it’s lovely to see them on their beds 

adding a splash of colour and makes their bedroom cosy and 

individual. 

We have been doing a lot of motor skill activities this month – balancing 

games, magnetic puzzles, colour sorting, word games etc. as well as the 

usual bingo, jigsaw and colouring activities.  We are in the process of 

putting together a new singalong song sheet with some of the residents 

favourite tunes – they do like a good old singalong!! 

All the best for July, 

Love from Rosa  xx. 


